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College of Arts and Sciences

Department of Mathematics and Statistics 

MEMORANDUM
8 September 2003

TO:

Curriculum Committees
FROM:
Roy St. Laurent, Chair
RE:
Changes in undergraduate and graduate course prerequisites for degree audit

Attached are tables listing changes in prerequisites in MAT and STA courses needed to address issues raised by the degree audit team as well as additional issues that came to light in the process of this review.  These changes were developed by the department undergraduate and graduate curriculum committees and are endorsed by me as chair.  

Both Graduate & Undergraduate:  Changes have been made to clarify long-standing department requirements not reflected in current catalog copy, namely that a student not only must complete a prerequisite course in order to take the next course, but must obtain a grade of C or better in the prerequisite course.

Undergraduate:  Changes have been made to address issues raised by the degree audit team concerning MAT 362 & STA 270.

Graduate:  Issues raised by the degree audit team concerning MAT 508, 609, 699 and STA 570 are all addressed, though not all may be (easily) implemented by degree audit – see notes in attached table.







_1021147811

